
   

 

 

  
Cattle Hill Wind Farm Construction Update for November 2019.  
 
Cattle Hill Wind Farm is located on the eastern shore of Lake Echo in the southern side of the Central 
Plateau of Tasmania. The project will consist of 48 Goldwind turbines and associated infrastructure. 
Construction of the project is currently underway, and the wind farm is aimed to become fully 
operational in late 2019. 
 
On-site Construction Progress   
 
Construction work on the project site is ongoing:   
 

o Approximately 22 of 48 Goldwind turbines have been fully installed, with two main cranes 

now installing on site.  

o Pre-commissioning of turbines has been ongoing and generation commissioning is planned 

to commence in the next few weeks. 

o Commissioning of the IdentiFlight system is ongoing with the turbine commissioning. 

 

Transportation of Oversize Turbine Components  
 
The transportation of oversize turbine components is now complete. Approximately 528 oversize loads 

have been transported to the project site since March, with twenty per cent of tower components being 

manufactured locally by Haywards and transported from Launceston to the project site. 

 
Goldwind would like to thank the local community. We really appreciate the patience and understanding 

of the communities along the delivery route, especially those who experienced any delays or 

inconvenience as a result of the blade rollover incident in September. Any further oversize deliveries to 

site will be limited to spare or additional components.   

 
In the Community  
 
Cattle Hill Wind Farm welcomes local community groups and organisations to contact us if they would 
like to discuss potential opportunities for the wind farm to provide financial assistance and support to 
community initiatives and events in the local area. 
 
Cattle Hill Wind Farm is pleased to be a major sponsor for the World Fly Fishing Championships – 
planned to be held Tasmania later this year.  
 
Community members are invited to drop into the information centre to learn more about the project 
and chat with Janet (local community relations officer for the project). The Information Centre is located 
at Shop A, 16 Patrick Street, Bothwell (behind Bothwell Garage).  
 
Opening hours for the Information Centre:  



   

 

 

• Wednesday 9am-12noon  

• Thursday 1pm-4pm  

• Friday 9am- 4pm 

• Or by appointment  
 
If you have any questions related to the project, please be in touch:  
 
Call: 1800 002 070 
Email: info@cattlehillwindfarm.com 
Web: www.cattlehillwindfarm.com 
Information centre: Shop A, 16 Patrick Street, Bothwell, Tasmania.  
 


